CITY OF FALCON HEIGHTS, MINNESOTA

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Falcon Heights City Council
will hold a Public Hearing at its regular meeting on January
13th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via web conference due to COVID-
19 measures. A link will be provided in the Council Packet
when it is published and posted on the City's website. The
purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider amendments to
Chapters 8, 22, 26, 105 and 113 of the Falcon Heights City
Code concerning Fire Departments. Information about the
proposed amendments are available upon request.
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Sack Thongvanh
City Administrator

Date: December 28, 2020



